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11 Kaliwest Pty Limited (ACN 079 181 472) 
Level 22, 44 Market Street 

SYDNEY NSW 2000 

The Director — Industry, Key Sites and Social Projects 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

Dear Sir 

Resource Recovery Facility — Kembla Grange 
Property: 50 Wyllie Road, Kembla Grange 
Application No. SSD 5300 

Department of Planning 

Scanning Room 

4 OCT 2014 

eived 
1 

Kaliwest Pty Limited is the owner of the Property comprised in Lot 562 in Deposited Plan 
823270 known as 17 Reddalls Road, Kembla Grange. 

That Property is currently used for uses including storage and distribution of motor vehicles. 

That Property is approximately 1 kilometre from the property at 50 Wyllie Road, Kembla 
Grange, in respect of which SSD 5300 is being considered. 

Kaliwest Pty Limited notes that various Environmental Impact Statements have been lodged 
with the application in relation to 50 Wyllie Road including one dealing with air quality and 
dust deposition levels (Emissions) as emissions to air from the site. 

Whilst Kaliwest Pty Limited does not object to the proposed works, it submits that appropriate 
conditions should be imposed to ensure that such Emissions do not interfere with the use 
and enjoyment of surrounding Properties, including the Property owned by Kaliwest Pty 
Limited at 17 Reddalls Road and to ensure continued monitoring of Emissions. 

In particular, but without limitation, no such Emissions, particularly emissions of dust, should 
occur which would interfere with the outdoor storage of motor vehicles on the Property 
owned by Kaliwest Pty Limited at 17 Reddalls Road. 

I confirm that Kaliwest Pty Limited has not made any reportable political donation within 2 
years before the date of the relevant application. 

Yours faithfully 
Kaliwest Pty Limited 

///fZcie 
S Kaplan 
Director 
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